
Hello, I am writing to tell you that I strongly support Bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on 
renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
I am a student at URI and currently living off campus in Narragansett with other URI college students.  
 
The town ordinances limiting the number of students that can rent a home has made the search for next 
year’s off-campus housing very expensive, stressful and extremely difficult.    
 
I am being forced to search for housing in communities that are further away from campus.   
 
If I cannot find reasonable housing, I will have to find another University and University Community that 
is more accepting of its’ local University student body.   
 
Please move to pass Bill H7382 at the upcoming hearing.   
 
Thank you.  
 
Charles Trunik 
Narragansett Avenue 
Narragansett, RI.  
 
 


